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Intergovernmental 

Consultation  

 

 

 

Proposal to require municipal support for new or increased 
bottled water takings 

Ministry/Department 

Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks  

Consultation Deadline 

Friday, November 20, 2020 

Summary 

MECP is seeking feedback on proposed changes to the Ontario Water Resources Act 

that would require water bottling companies to have the support of their local host 
municipality for a new or increased groundwater taking in their community. 

Proposed Form of Input 

City staff will prepare a written submission to the Environmental Registry of 

Ontario.  

Rationale 

The City has an interest in policy changes of impact to the City’s water supply.  

Lead 

Environmental Services – Water Services  

Link to Ministry Website 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-2422 

 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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